Ledbrook, Michelle

Subject: FW: Costcutter Blackprince Avenue
Attachments: DSC_0127.JPG; DSC_0125.JPG
From::

Sent: 05 March 2015 14:28
To: Ledbrook, Michelle
Subject: Costcutter Blackprince Avenue

Thankyou for your reply concerning the above

I have enclosed a photo of rubbish I collected from my front garden only yesterday 4th march. This is just
one garden never mind the back of the houses into the woods where the weather has blown the rubbish and

at the bottom of the road into Leaf Lane.

My point to all this is not only do they want to extended the hours of trading but what effect is already to
the enviroment in the area with the rubbish from this business.

with kindess regards

Sent from my Xperia Z2 Tablet on 02

All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using MailMeter and Mimecast in
accordance with the Regulations of Investigatory Powers Act 2000.









Ledbrook, Michelle

Subject: FW: Premises Licence application - Costcutter, Black Prince Avenue.

From:

Sent: 04 March 2015 19:32

To: Ledbrook, Michelle

Subject: Re: Premises Licence application - Costcutter, Black Prince Avenue.

Thank you for explaining. Together with the explanation offered as an objection I feel that the extended
hours unnecessary. It only gives the opportunity for those with alcohol problems or those already
intoxicated to have access to more for longer. This can lead to

*Crime and Disorder and public nusiance

Sent from my iPhone

On 3 Mar 2015, at 11:25, "Ledbrook, Michelle" <Michelle.Ledbrook@coventry.gov.uk> wrote:

Dear Sir or Madam,

I am writing in relation to your recent objection to Costcutter, Black Prince Avenue,
Coventry, CV3 5JE.

Unfortunately, I am unable to accept your objection as a valid representation. In order for an
objection to be deemed valid it needs to state how the application will have a detrimental
effect on one or more of the four licensing objectives.

I have attached a guidance note for your information and would request that you re-word
your objection giving examples of how the application will affect the licensing objectives.

If you require further information please do not hesitate to contact me on 024 7683 1888.
Kind Regards

Michelle Ledbrook
Licensing Officer
Regulatory Services
Room 301, 3rd Floor
Broadgate House
Coventry

CV1 INH

07931314741 (temporary contact number)
Tel: 024 7683 4181

Fax: 024 7683 2154

Email: Michelle.Ledbrook(@coventry.gov.uk




From:

Sent: 02 March 2015 12:24

To: Licensing Public Protection
Subjeect:

I object to extended licensing hours on Christmas day and Good a friday. This is a Christian
country these days should be respected by everyone whatever your beliefs -

Sent from my iPhone<br /><br />All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT
Security, using Mimecast.

This e-mail and any files transmitted with it are confidential and are intended solely for the
use of the addressee. If you have received this e-mail in etror, you are requested to contact
the sender All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using
MailMeter and Mimecast. The views contained in this e-mail are those of the author and not
necessarily those of Coventry City Council.

<How to object(1).doc>

All e-mails are monitored by Coventry City Council's ICT Security, using MailMeter and Mimecast in
accordance with the Regulations of Investigatory Powers Act 2000.



